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To inspire and empower the next generations for a greater community.

Dear Mr. Cooper,

| understand from my meetings with City Staff that because the City and CRA have appropriated funding for the Blake
Doyle Skate Park that state and local purchasing rules and regulations must be followed. City staff has explained the
available development options depending upon whether Upward Intuition or the City is responsible for the design and
construction of the skate park. Based on the information provided, | would like to request that the City assume
responsibility for the design and construction of the skate park.

Upward Intuition has raised approximately $500,000 in donations and grants which will be forwarded to the City upon
commencement of the project. | am committed to continut fundraising and seeking donations and grants to fund the
construction of the park. | plan to approach the State Legislature in early 2019 to request a funding appropriation.

Sincerely,
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Jon Shell

P.O. Box 12672

Pensacola, FL 32591

(850) 572-0488 upwardintuition.org
jon@upwardintuition.org



